
 

 

NOTICE OF RACE 
68th Annual  

LIGHTNING “NOT SO” FRIGID DIGIT 
September 28-29, 2019 
Severn Sailing Association 

311 First Street, Annapolis MD 

 

Schedule: 

Saturday, Sept. 28 

0800-0930 Registration & Breakfast 

0930 Skipper’s Meeting 

1100 Warning Signal for first race of the day; others to follow 

 Note: RC will attempt to call OCS boats over VHF radio  

1700 Hors d’Oeuvres, Beer, Wine, Drone Pictures 

1830  Dinner 

 

Sunday, Sept. 29 

0830 Breakfast 

1000 Warning Signal for first race of the day; others to follow 

1400 Final race start deadline 

Awards immediately following harbor return 

 

Entry/Registration: $120 if paid by Mon Sept. 23, and $135 if paid after 9/23 or on site 

Includes beer and wine, hors d’oeuvres, dinner for 3, light breakfast Sat & Sun, P&J station for 

lunches, and trophies. Extra dinners available for $20 each. Note: Lunches are not available at 

the snack bar. 

 

All registration is online:  

https://www.severnsailing.org/content.aspx?page_id=4008&club_id=549086&item_id=969120 

 

Web Site:  Please visit ILCA the web site to add your name to the Competitor’s List to help us 

plan a better regatta - Link below: 

https://www.lightningclass.org/content.aspx?page_id=4002&club_id=93488&item_id=946129 

 

The SSA web site https://www.severnsailing.org/content.aspx?sl=1370797672 also includes 

weather information and directions via “More Info and Links” 

 

Housing: Housing is available with fleet members. Joan Hurban (jghurban@gmail.com or 845-

558-7558) for availability. Our goal is to provide all travelling boats with housing - please don’t 

hesitate to reach out. 

 

For further information about the regatta, contact Joe Friebele (joe.friebele@verizon.net or 

301-646-5335) or Joan Hurban 
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